
 

 

Notice Date:  October 9, 2024 
To:   Ohio Medicaid Providers 
From:   CareSource 
Subject:  Approved ABA Service Authorizations 
Effective Date: August 6, 2024 
 
Summary 
CareSource has noted an increase in requests related to changing of servicing practitioner within an 
approved Applied Behavior Analysis (ABA) authorization.  
 
This is a reminder for all ABA providers in Ohio that a change request for a rendering practitioner is not 
necessary when the ABA services are provided by practitioners affiliated under the same group 
taxpayer identification number (TIN) within an approved authorization on file. The practitioner must 
work within their scope of practice, credentialing, and licensure specialization for claims to process 
accordingly.  
 
Importance 
This is an update to the current notification of changing of rendering practitioner on claims to decrease 
administrative burden.  
 
Questions? 
Please contact CareSource_OH_BH@CareSource.com with any questions.  
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